
K5 Newsletter Week of October 5, 2023

St. John the
Evangelist

Literacy Focus: asking and
answering questions about the
text.
Word Family: AM Family
Sight Words: has, see, love

Math Focus: The students are
learning to represent, count, write,
and compare numbers to 5.

Upcoming Events:
Thursday, 10/5 No School
-Teacher Inservice
Friday,10/6 No School -Teacher
Inservice
Thursday, 10/12 - Soles Walk 1pm
Friday, 10/13 Living Rosary
1:45pm
Tuesday, 10/17 - October
Birthdays Out of Uniform (Luna K.
& Malachi)
Thursday, 10/19 11am Dismissal
Friday, 10/20 No school
Monday, 10/30 Wellness Warrior
Event
Wednesday, 11/1 Grandparent's
VIP Day
Friday, 11/3 No School

Outside Time: Students should
always have the proper clothing
for outdoor recess.
Wearing tennis shoes and
having a sweater or sweatshirt
at school is a good layer to have
incase of cooler or windy days.

Teacher Message
Hello K5 parents!
This week our focus is on firefighters and fire safety.

Literacy:This week, we are reading stories that help us learn more
about firefighters and fire safety! We are practicing to ask and
answer questions about the text. We thought about different
questions based on the cover and title of the book. We then tried to
find the answers in the story. Social Studies: This week our focus
is learning about fire safety. We are talking about what firefighters
wear, use, and do during a fire. We talked about what we should do
when there is a fire and how to stay safe.

Religion:This week we learned about St. Therese the Little Flower.
She lived in France and had the goal to always try to do little acts
of kindness with great love for God.

Math: We finished up our unit on comparing numbers to 5. We
learned to compare groups or sets using the words greater than,
less than, or the same as. Review comparing groups of objects at
home. Ask questions like which group has more or is greater?
Which group has less or fewer? Are the groups equal? Have your
student make groups and tell you about the groups he/she made.

Homework:
Please remember to return your student’s saint page at the end of
each week. There is no need to fill out the information sheet on the
back. The students are only required to color it. Help them to work
on fine motor skills by coloring and using realistic colors.

St. Therese the Little Flower, pray for us!














